
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 
BRYN MAWR COLLEGE 

BRVN MAttlft. PA. I I O Í O 

March 1 , 1984 

Ms B lanc l ie L. Premo 
A s s i s t a n t D i r e c t o r 
D i v i s i ó n o f Educa t i on Programs 
N a t i o n a l Endowment f o r t h e H u m a n i t i e s a 
W a s h i n g t o n , D.C. 20506 

Dear Ms Premo: 

Thank you for your letter of February 21 (received 
yesterday). 

"I am interested in principie in applying to direct 
an institute but before I take any formal steps in 
this direction I would appreciate to receive more 
detailed ínformation about what specific kind of work 
is ínvolved. I would like also to know what places 
are available, and in particular if there any within 
commuting distance. 

I indícate below my prívate address and telephone 
number. Please note, however, that I will be lecturíng 
at the Urtiversity of Texas (Austin) from March 3rd t 
yirough March 12. 

Thank you again for your suggestion. With best 
wishes, 

Sincerely yours 

José Ferrater-Mora 

1518 Willowbrook Lañe 
Villanova, Pa. 19085 
(215) 527.3263 
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